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June Highlights: 
In June, we welcomed some new children into our classroom.  We have enjoyed getting to know each and learn 
each child’s routines.  While studying bugs, we looked at pictures of different bugs, listened to some bugs 
sounds, and looked for bugs on our playground.  Two of our favorite activities this month was playing with our 
large bug toys and singing “The Ants Go Marching”.   

 
July Theme:  
This month, we will be visiting the ocean!  We will spend time playing in the sand and water, while talking about 
the creatures we might find at the beach or in the ocean. Singing and dancing to “Baby Shark” and “Slippery 
Fish” will be a great way to get our bodies moving on those hot days that we can’t get outside!  We will also 
spend time counting fish and naming their colors as we explore the world under the sea.  We’re looking forward 
to an exciting month in our classroom. 
 

Family Connection:   
Children develop communication skills starting at birth.  Providing language rich experiences helps develop 

strong future communication and literacy skills.  It is truly exciting to watch their eyes light up as you sing and 

do the hand gestures for “Itsy Bitsy Spider”.  While reading a book, point to the pictures and talk about them 

with your child.  Consider taking a trip to the public library and exploring all the wonderful board books they 

have available.   

Reminders: 
Please be sure to send appropriate outdoor clothing for the weather. Gym shoes are appreciated for those 

that are walking and those that are beginning pulling up as we can go out on our playground.  We are able to 

go outside more since the weather is getting nicer!  We do apply sunscreen for children 6 months and older, 

but also ask that you send a sun hat to school each day to help protect them from sun exposure. 

Also, please be sure to label all belongings and food each day.  We encourage you to come into the room at 
drop-off and pick-up.  
 

Important Dates: 
July 4th – LLL Closed Holiday 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know. 
 
Thank you,  
Ms. Louise and Ms. Krista 
lpatryn@lakelandslittlelearners.com   
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